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Southwest
Group link:  SWALLT [1]

SWALLT is a volunteer organization dedicated to assisting those involved with any area of language learning and the use of technology. Many of our members
supervise language or computer labs in addition to language teaching duties. Others of us provide technical support or are engaged in the development of
technology-based language products. In a field where rapid change is the norm, it is important to have a resource to help with the constant questions technology
brings. The members of SWALLT attempt to provide this resource to those who often find themselves being asked to manage and understand a growing number
of technological products. We do this through semi-annual meetings, an electronic forum (SWALLT-L), a newsletter, and personal contact. I invite you to join with
us and help make a stronger organization by sharing your experience and questions with, what I believe to be, a very friendly and helpful group of colleagues. --Gus
Leonard Upcoming conference: October 15. - 16. 2010. [2]
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